#### June 10<sup>RD</sup>/ 11<sup>TH</sup> OFFERINGS

St.	<b>Frances</b>	Cabrini

Regular Collection \$ 9,006.00 Mission Outreach \$ 2,317.00

#### St. Rose of Lima

Regular Collection \$ 1,837.00 Mission Outreach \$ 672.65

Thank You for Your Support ~ Gracias por Su Apoyo

# Mass Intentions

## **Weekday Mass Intentions**

Monday/Lunes, June 19th

9:00am Alli Lippman (David & Cathy Kuban)

Tuesday/Martes, June 20th

9:00am Carlee Coggins & Family (E. Miller)

Wednesday/Miércoles, June 21st

6:00pm Parishioners of the Parish

7:00pm Miembros de la Parroquia

Thursday/Jueves, June 22<sup>nd</sup>

9:00am †Drew Holderman (Jeanne Holderman)

7:00pm Mass at St. Rose of Lima

Friday/Viernes, June 23rd

9:00am †Angelo Cassanese Jr. (Jerry & Joane Albertelli)

<<<<<<++++++++++>>>>>>>>

#### **Weekend Mass Intentions**

Saturday/Sábado, June 24th

5:00pm †Fran Mozjesik (Toni & Tom Hodge)

†Ken Weaver (Jack & Jan Sharkey)

Sunday/Domingo, June 25th

9:00am †Paul Rubini (Lyle & Ginny Dobbins)

10:45am Mass at St. Rose of Lima

12:30pm Miembros de la Parroquia

# Next Week's Second Collection is for Annual Collection for the Holy Father (Peter's Pence)



Our Seminarian, Jason Allen will be in our parish for 2 months. Father Fernando would like the parish to show him how thankful we are to have him in Granbury. If you would

like to take him out to lunch or dinner while he is here, call the office at 817-326-2131 and leave your name and number. If you can't take him out and would like to leave a meal at the office for him, I know he would appreciate it. Jason will be gone on Tuesdays to visit his family in Keller, so Tuesdays will not be a good day. Thank you for your thoughtfulness and generosity.

# Happy Father's Day



Feliz Día de los Padres

#### Middle School Youth ~ Jóvenes de Middle School

All Middle School Youth are invited to a youth game night on Friday June 23<sup>rd</sup> from 6-10pm. We will have a color war, glow in the dark games, pizza and other activities.

Please text to 347-960-4634 if you

are attending.

Todos los Jóvenes de Middle

School están invitados a una noche juvenil de juegos el viernes 23 de junio de 6-10pm. Tendremos una guerra de color, juegos con pulseras que brillan en la oscuridad, pizza y otras actividades. Por favor, envíen un mensaje de texto al 347-960-4634 si planean asistir

## **Youth Ninjas**

Our Youth Ministry Program has a group of teen leaders called Ninjas. These youth dedicate 2 years to the youth ministry program where they commit to attend religious education, plan and lead youth events, and most importantly be an example to other catholic youth. If a middle school or high school student would like to become a Ninja please contact Erica Espinoza at 817-326-2131 or by email at <a href="mailto:eespinoza@stfrances.net">eespinoza@stfrances.net</a>. There is



an application process and a retreat that youth are asked to attend in the summer.

Nuestro Programa Juvenil tiene un grupo de líderes adolescentes

llamados Ninjas. Estos jóvenes dedican 2 años al programa juvenil donde se comprometen a asistir a la educación religiosa, planean y dirigen eventos juveniles y, lo más importante, son un ejemplo para otros jóvenes católicos. Si un joven de middle school o high school quisiera ser un Ninja por favor comuníquese con Erica Espinoza al 817-326-2131 o por correo electrónico a <a href="mailto:eespinoza@stfrances.net">eespinoza@stfrances.net</a>. Hay un proceso de solicitud y un retiro en el verano al que se les pide a los jóvenes que asistan.

## **Baby Bottles for the Brazos Pregnancy Center**

Please return your baby bottles with donations to the back of the church today, to the parish office or to the Brazos Pregnancy Center at 1812 Acton. Hwy. (strip mall by Big Lots). Your support means more babies saved!

### **Journey Young Adult Group**

All young adults ages 18 (high school grad) through 35 are invited to gather on Monday evenings to discuss the upcoming Sunday scripture reading. According to interests of the group social outings are sometimes planned. Weekly meetings are held in Room 8 of the Education Building at 7PM. WE DO NOT MEET ON THE THIRD MONDAY OF THE MONTH. Instead the group attends Young Catholic Professionals in Ft. Worth. College Students home for the summer, we especially want to invite you to join us. For more information contact Linda Beckley at Linda@The-Beckleys.net.

# A Passion to Serve: JPII Summer Ministry Conference

The St. John Paul II Institute offers a program of classes and workshops during June for all interested, whether or not they are registered with SJP2. The objectives of the Summer Cycle are to offer ministers the opportunity to develop their knowledge and skills and to provide opportunity for SJP2 students to complete the basic requirements of their program. SJP2 will hold its annual summer ministry conference from June 10-22. Lecture series speakers are Franciscan Fr. Albert Haase and Dominican Fr. Gerardo Guerra. Other events of the conference include Saturday ministry workshops. The public is cordially invited. There are no admission fees. For more information, contact Rev. Carmen Mele at cmele@fwdioc.org or 817-945-9352.

# **Camp Fort Worth**

This year our parish will be hosting Camp Fort Worth. What is CFW? It is a mission trip/summer camp/retreat experience that is co-sponsored by the Office of Youth Ministry and Adolescent Catechesis for the Diocese of Fort Worth. All youth that are incoming 10<sup>th</sup> graders (age 15 or older by September) thru graduated seniors can attend. Cost is \$101 per youth. Scholarships available. CFW will be July 9-14, 2017. There are limited spots, deadline to sign up is Friday. June 16. If a youth would like to attend

be July 9-14, 2017. There are limited spots, deadline to sign up is Friday, June 16. If a youth would like to attend please contact Erica Espinoza at the office at 817-326-2131 or by email at <a href="mailto:eespinoza@stfrances.net">eespinoza@stfrances.net</a>

### **Peter's Pence Collection**

Next week, our second collection will be for Peter's Pence, which provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his charitable works around the world. The proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, including victims of war, oppression, and disasters. Please be generous. For more information, visit <a href="https://www.usccb.org/peters-pence">www.usccb.org/peters-pence</a>.

#### Colecta de Peter's Pence

Nuestra segunda colecta en la próxima semana será para Peter's Pence, la cual le proporciona al papa Francisco los fondos necesarios para llevar a cabo sus obras de caridad alrededor del mundo. Lo recaudado beneficia a nuestros hermanos y hermanas que viven al margen de la sociedad, incluyendo a las víctimas de la guerra, la opresión y los desastres. Por favor, sean generosos. Para más información, visiten <a href="https://www.usccb.org/peters-pence">www.usccb.org/peters-pence</a>.

## St. Frances Rosary Makers

Our Lady's Rosary Makers of St. Frances sent 210 pairs of Rosaries which were included in a package of 600 Rosaries sent on May 25, 2017 to Tanzania where they were distributed to several parishes. Charles Mitchel, head of Our Lady's Rosary Makers Mission Department advised in his letter that "these Christian in Tanzania who were praying the Rosary through their fingers are now able to pray the Rosary with Rosaries they received." He also noted that "Christians in Tanzania are not only praying the Rosary, but also wear them around their necks to send a clear message to everyone in the community that they are followers of Jesus through Mary." He expressed great appreciation for the Rosaries provided by St. Frances Rosary makers. — Barbara Perriello.

# **Campamento Fort Worth**

Este año nuestra parroquia va a alojar a Campamento Fort Worth. ¿Qué es CFW? Es un viaje de misión/campamento de verano/experiencia de retiro que es copatrocinado por la Oficina de Pastoral Juvenil y Catequesis de Adolescentes para la Diócesis de Fort

Worth. Todos los jóvenes que entraran al grado 10 (15 años o más antes de septiembre) hasta los graduados pueden asistir. El costo es de \$ 101 por joven. Habra becas disponibles. CFW será del 9 al 14 de julio de 2017. Hay lugares limitados, la fecha límite para inscribirse es el

viernes 16 de junio. Si un joven quiere asistir por favor comuníquese con Erica Espinoza en la oficina al 817-326-2131 o por correo electrónico a eespinoza@stfrances.net